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We need you!  The time has come where several board members have grown out of the league and it’s up to you to take on these roles.  
Currently 2 of our 6 board members have children in House League.  4 of us do not and we have 6 positions sitting empty.  Key roles to make this league run, strive and grow!  We need YOU!  
Meetings are once a month, communication is key so we do send many emails as we know everyone has busy schedules.   This league will not be able to continue for years to come without new volunteers, thoughts, ideas and suggestions.
Please consider joining our board and help make the 2019 a great one for all of our young athletes! 

Please email:  kiaranmark@hotmail.com for more information

Regards,
Kiara Andruskievicz
President

